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June 22, 2020

Kevin Erickson CPA, CGA
Chief Financial Officer
Cariboo Chilcotin Regional Hospital District
Suite D, 180 North 3rd Avenue
Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4

emailed: kerickson@cariboord.bc.ca

RE: Bvlaw Request- Endoscopy System Replacement

Dear Mr. Erickson:

Northern Health would like to formally request funding of $45,591 for the Cariboo
Chilcotin Regional Hospital District's (CCRHD) share ofthe Endoscopy System
Replacement project.

The purpose ofthis project is to replace EndoWorks at UHNBC, GR Baker Memorial
Hospital, and the Fort St. John Hospital. EndoWorks provides images for viewing by
the Endoscopist during a procedure. EndoWorks was end of life as of March 31,
2018 and a replacement system is required as the software and the hardware are at
risk offailing.

The Regional Hospital Districts are funding 40% ofthis project. The CCRHD's share
ofthis project is 5.8% (14.5% ofthe RHD contribution), and was calculated using the
number of annual endoscopy procedures.

Total Budget $ 788,000
MOH
RHD

472,800
315.200

PRRHD g 43,937
CCRHD g 45,531
FFGRHD $ 225,672

I've attached the Capital Project Approval Form (CPAF) for your information.
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Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you have any questions
please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,

^'-"f /^v.'^/
Deb Taylor, HB.Comm, CPA, CGA
Regional Manager, Capital Accounting

Cc: PennyAnguish, Chief Operafing Officer, N1
Mike Hoefer, RD Capital Planning and Support Services
Kevin Welsh, Cariboo-Chilcotin Regional Hospital District
Terri Speed, Cariboo-Chilcotin Regional Hospital District

Capital Services
Phone: (250) 565-2399email: capital.se_rvices@northemhealth.ca


